
January Newsletter

Math-
We are on Unit 4 Measuring and Counting. 
Students have been measuring with different 
tools. They are developing strategies for 
measuring the correct length of an object. We 
are also combining two amounts together and 
making number sentences. 

Reading-
This month we will be doing an author study on Eric 
Carle. We will be reading and exploring many of his 
popular books and analyzing the characteristics of his 
work. Another theme we will cover is “The Place you Call 
Home”. Students will discuss the idea of home, and what 
makes the place where you live a home? 

Phonics-
We will be continuing on 
with our sight words. 
Students will also 
practice rhyming words 
and syllables. 

Science-
This month we will be 
exploring facts about 
penguins. 

Important Dates-
Jan 6th- Classes Resume
Jan 17th- No School MLK Day
Jan 18th- Hot Lunch
Jan 28th- 1:15 Dismissal


